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People need to be responsible for themselves and register to vote in their own.  Just 

like getting a license or completing a task.  If Oha registers  people there will be yet 

again more duplicate ballots.   

Keep voting and Medicaid insurance separate.     While you're at it go back to in 

person voting except for the absentees, or disabled.   

It’s a mess currently  


